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Comment Text :
 
--> LADIES AND GENTLEMEN:
 

Here are some facts that must be brought to light concerning potential 
Caliente Rail and Mina Rail track shipments through the state of Utah over the 
next 35-50 years: 

With Caliente Rail track: 8740 casks would be shipped by rail and 1793 casks 
would be shipped by truck. This equates to one shipment every 1-2 days 
through Salt Lake City over the next 35-50 years. 

With the Mina Rail tract: 7532 casks would be shipped by rail and 1793 casks 
would be shipped by truct. This ALSO equates to one shipment every 1-2 days 
through Salt Lake City over the next 35-50 years. 

Source: U. S. Department of Energy, 2008 

[The proposed shipments using either Caliente or Mina Rail tract are outrageous 
and a very real threat to the health and safety of those who reside in our 
beautiful state over the next half century.) 

Sincerely, 

KARL AND JOAN GILLETTE 
3580 E. Honeycomb Road 



Salt Lake City, Utah 84121-59007 
1-801-943-4304 


